
Greater Kashmir

Written test for MO posts on Aug 29

The Jammu and Kashmir Public Service Commission (JKPSC) has
announced rescheduling of the written test for the posts of Medical
Officer (Ayurvedic).

According to a notification issued by the Secretary JKPSC, the written
test for the posts, earlier scheduled to be conducted on 28 August 2016,
shall now be conducted on 29 August 2016 (Monday) from 2.00 pm to
4.00 pm.

“It is further notified that the Admit Cards already issued in this regard
shall be treated to have been cancelled and the revised Admit Cards will
be available on the website of the Commission – www.jkpsc.nic.in from
25 August 2016,” he said and added that the candidates may contact the
PSC Secretariat on Cell Nos: 9419720902, 9697503813 and 9906905081
for any clarification.


